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Qube Mobile Phone Dispute 

Tuesday this week, your RTBU Locomotive Division issued Qube Management with a Notice of 
Dispute regarding the issuing of company Mobile Phones without consultation with you or the 
RTBU. To date we have not received a response from Qube. 

This is a breach of the current Enterprise Agreement whereby Qube must consult with any new 
technology including the use of new devices and payroll Apps such as “Trapeze”. 

So far, we have seen the following issues, 

• Non-payment of wages 

• Non-payment of Lift-up or Lay Back 

• Non-payment of Allowances 

• Nil support for setting up the phones 

• Rejection of Allowance messages without any reasons 

These are just some of the issues. We have more questions regarding the use of the new phones 
and what other Apps or capability these phones offer, including when they are used for tracking. 

As part of the Dispute, we advised Qube that the Status Quo is in force and all Members should 
return the Mobile Phones.  

If members have issues or enquiries, please contact Kevin Pryor on 0417105356. 

Not a member, then join today (click on link below), or if you have any questions about joining, 
please contact the RTBU Head Office on (02) 9264 3400. 

 
 

  

 

 

 


